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Mail-in voting has been shown over and over to yield highly authentic ballots and 

virtually no fraud (none that would have made a difference in an election). It provides 

us more time, consideration, privacy, and comfort to consider our options thoughtfully 

and under less stress. It encourages a higher turnout and more representational 

voting.  

 

Going backward in time to a same day in person voting requirement is nothing more 

than an attempt to reduce the number of total voters and favor voters of specific 

political persuasions, geographies, and socio economic status.  


